REPORT OF THE MISSION PRESIDENT FMM and  Mr JULES IN ANTALAHA.
Rabeson Leon Victor FMM President with Mr Jules visited Antalaha (North of Madagascar) on 01st to 04th  December 2007.

The Association of the Deaf in Antalaha (FMA) is new association and want very well to be visited.

02nd December 2007: Meeting with the members at the President’s home Fety Voninera (Lily). She is a Deaf and finished his study in Antsirabe, has 03 children and married with Alin the Vice President of the Association.

The FMA has 12 members half of them are deaf and the rest are the parent counsellors. After the explication by the FMM President, the FMA President asked what they have to do.

The FMM president gives some ideas to follow:

1. To count the number of the Deaf in Antalaha.

- To put in a special copy book the names of the children wh must be sent to school
- For the adults in another copy book

2. To make sensitive on TV and Radio and collaborate with the Governement and the Churches

3. To teach Sign Language to the illiterate and to the person interested.

4. To discuss with the CISCO about the teaching the deaf children in Antalaha

03rd December 2007: Meeting with the government and the churches (Chief of the district the- The Mayor- Inspector of the health- Chef of the Social Protection, FLM, FJKM Pastor, Father of the Church)
Every body is ready to take his responsibility. The Mayor and the Social Protection can give room for the Deaf meeting.

In the afternoon, there was a direct consciousness raising to the 2 radios in Antalaha and the Protection, FMM President, Vice president of FMA, 01 Parent counsellor

04th December 2007 to got back to Tana.
